
January 18, 2019 
 

Dear Parents,  
 
I hope you had a wonderful week. We had another busy week in our room. This week, 
we learned about long i words, such as ride and bike. We read about how plants grow 
and change over time. Students read and wrote about Dr. King. They realized how Dr. 
King wanted us to share kindness and peace with each other. Students created Dr. 
King puppets and wrote a sentence that they think he would have said to them on 
their puppet. I will be sharing pictures of those on ClassDojo shortly. As we thought 
about Dr. King, the students wrote about who they felt was their hero. Today, we 
celebrated our classroom authors as students shared their hero writing pieces. 
 
Next week, we will learn about words soft c and soft g sounds, as well as words that 
end in -dge. We will learn about folktales in our reading. In math, the class will 
continue to work on our subtraction skills, trying different strategies to solve our 
problems. We will also conclude our lessons about Dr. King with one final writing 
project. The class will then begin learning about American symbols and landmarks. 
 
Winter Assessments 
The early dismissal for winter assessments will begin next week. Students will be 
completing computer based tests as well as one-on-one tests with me. Please keep 
an eye on the schedule as pick up times will be changing temporarily over the next 
couple of weeks. 
 
Important Dates 
Monday, January 21st: No School (MLK Jr. Day) 
1/22-1/25: 1:50pm Dismissal (Assessments) 
1/25: Student Council Spirit Day: Disney Clothing Day 
1/28-2/1: No Mustang Academy (Assessments Continue) 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Have a wonderful three-day weekend! 
 
Warmly, 
 
Mrs. Sarkany 
	


